
DON BOSCO SCHOOL 
Panchanantala, Boaliadanga P.O., Berhampore, Murshidabad Dist., W.Bengal – 742102 

Phone no. : 03482 - 258895, E-mail : donboscoberhampore@gmail.com 
 

 
NOTICE TO THE PARENTS/ TUESDAY,09TH NOVEMBER, 2021 

 
Respected Parents, 
 
This is to inform that according to the letter issued by the Government of West 

Bengal, School Education Department, dated –28-10-2021, Memo No.: 514(24)-Sc /P 

the schools could reopen for the students of classes 9 and above from 16.11.2021. 

However, due to the ICSE Semester I Examinations – 2021 from 29th November, 

2021 to 16th December, 2021 it would not be possible for us to begin offline classes 

from 16-11-2021. The school would begin the offline classes for the students of 

Classes 9 & 10 from Wednesday, 05th January, 2022. 

 

The school would be able to reopen as per the date mentioned above only with the 

consent and cooperation of the parents.  The decision to conduct offline or online 

classes will depend on the basis of number of responses received from parents either 

for offline or online classes. It would not be possible for us to conduct classes with 

both the modes simultaneously. Therefore, I am sending you along with the notice, 

the downloadable Consent Form for the Parents, attached below.  

 

KINDLY FILL IN THE REQUIRED DETAILS IN THE CONSENT FORM AND SUBMIT IT 

TO THE RESPECTIVE CLASS TEACHERS ON SATURDAY, 13TH NOVEMBER, 2021 FROM 

11:00 AM TO 12:00 NOON  

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 
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